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Dear Parent/Carer,
Return to School, 12 August 2020
Many thanks for your patience in waiting for information in relation to the return of Bearsden Academy pupils to school.  
Throughout the summer, senior staff have been working with East Dunbartonshire Council (EDC) to prepare our school for the start of the new term.  All pupils will be able to attend school from Wednesday 12 August.  You will find details relating to each year group’s arrangements attached to this e-mail.  As with all EDC schools, there will be some phasing of arrival/departure times during the first three days to allow pupils to return in a safe and supported manner.  All pupils will have some time in school during each of the school days next week.  You will be aware that Scottish Government recently confirmed the planned return of all pupils to full time education by 18th August.  All of our pupils will be in school all day from Monday 17th August.
Where you may have questions or concerns related to your child’s return to school next week, I would ask that you complete the survey form:
Please click to access survey.



Guidance and senior staff will endeavour to reply before the pupils return.
Thank you to all parents/carers for your sterling support of our pupils and staff during these unprecedented times.  By working together, and with a mind to the guidelines issued for schools, we hope to ensure that the term progresses well and that pupil learning is uninterrupted.  Where pupils are unable to attend school due to Covid-related issues, we will continue to support them. 
Yours sincerely

George Cooper

Head Teacher

Attached documents:

Return arrangements for August 2020
Back to school information leaflet
Letter regarding the opening of schools
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